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Telekommunikationsberwachung im Internet Dirk Lageveen 2011 Das Internet als
weltumspannendes Kommunikationsnetz ist attraktiv fur kriminelle und
terroristische Organisationen. Die dezentrale Struktur des Netzes ermoglicht es,
den Austausch von Nachrichten zu verschleiern und illegale Aktivitaten zu fordern.
Dieser Entwicklung muss der Gesetzgeber im Rahmen seiner hoheitlichen
Schutzaufgaben entgegentreten. Die dazu notwendige Uberwachung der Kommunikation
im Internet beruhrt in der Verfassung verankerte Schutzrechte. Daher wurde in
Art.10 GG eine Ausnahmeregelung geschaffen, deren Ausfuhrung in dem Gesetz zur
Beschrankung des Brief-, Post- und Fernmeldegeheimnisses festgelegt ist. In dieser
Studie werden die technischen Begriffe des Internets fur den juristisch geschulten
Leser aufbereitet, an praktischen Beispielen erlautert und in den gesetzlichen
Kontext gebracht. Dabei wird untersucht, ob die Methoden des Internet Protokolls
zur Adressierung im Sinne des G10 ahnlich oder gleich zu behandeln sind wie
bereits bekannte Verfahren der Telefonie. Oder scheint es notwendig, die
bestehenden Vorschriften fur die doch recht junge Technologie zu erweitern?
Civil Space Technology Initiative 1990
Revised Report on the Algorithmic Language Algol 68 A. van Wijngaarden 2012-12-06
The report gives a complete defining description of the international algorithmic
language Algol 60.
Windows 2000 Administration in a Nutshell Mitch Tulloch 2001 Showcases Windows
2000's business and laptop suitablity, covering day-to-day administrative tasks
and migrating from Windows NT to Windows 2000.
An Introduction to Machine Translation William John Hutchins 1992 The translation
of foreign language texts by computers was one of the first tasks that the
pioneers of computing and artificial intelligence set themselves. Machine
translation is again becoming an important field of research and development as
the need for translations of technical and commercial documentation is growing
well beyond the capacity of the translation profession. This is the first textbook
of machine translation, providing a full course on both general machine
translation systems characteristics and the computational linguistic foundations
of the field. Machine Translation assumes no previous knowledge of the field and
provides the basic background information to the linguistic and computational
foundations of the subject. It is an invaluable text for students of computational
linguistics, artificial intelligence, natural language processing, and information
science.
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Digital Terrestrial Television Broadcasting Jian Song 2015-07-01 This book covers
channel coding and modulation technologies in DTTB systems from the general
concepts to the detailed analysis and implementation. Covers the Chinese DTTB
standard which was announced recently and hasn’t been covered in detail Introduces
the SFN network using the successful implementation of DTMB in Hong Kong as an
example Introduces the latest announced systems including the ATSC M/H and DVB-NGH
Micro-teaching Robert Nelson Bush 1970
The Social Media Marketing Book Dan Zarrella 2009-11-13 Are you looking to take
advantage of social media for your business or organization? With easy-tounderstand introductions to blogging, forums, opinion and review sites, and social
networks such as Twitter, Facebook, and LinkedIn, this book will help you choose
the best -- and avoid the worst -- of the social web's unique marketing
opportunities. The Social Media Marketing Book guides you through the maze of
communities, platforms, and social media tools so you can decide which ones to
use, and how to use them most effectively. With an objective approach and clear,
straightforward language, Dan Zarrella, aka "The Social Media & Marketing
Scientist," shows you how to plan and implement campaigns intelligently, and then
measure results and track return on investment. Whether you're a seasoned pro or
new to the social web, this book will take you beyond the jargon to social media
marketing mastery. Make sense of this complicated environment with the help of
screenshots, graphs, and visual explanations Understand the history and culture of
each social media type, including features, functionality, and protocols Get
clear-cut explanations of the methods you need to trigger viral marketing
successes Choose the technologies and marketing tactics most relevant to your
campaign goals Learn how to set specific goals for your campaigns and evaluate
them according to key performance indicators Praise for The Social Media Marketing
Book: "Let Zarrella take you to social-media marketing school. You'll learn more
from reading this book than a month of research on the Internet."--Guy Kawasaki,
co-founder of Alltop.com "If I could be any other person for a day, it would be
Dan Zarella. Either him or Brad Pitt. But Dan's smarter. This book is why I say
that."--Chris Brogan, President of New Marketing Labs "This book demonstrates a
beginning to the endless possibilities of the Social Web."-- Brian Solis,
publisher of leading marketing blog PR 2.0
Compact and Broadband Microstrip Antennas Kin-Lu Wong 2004-04-07 Compact
microstrip antennas are of great importance in meeting the miniaturization
requirements of modern portable communications equipment This book is a
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comprehensive treatment of design techniques and test data for current compact and
broadband microstrip designs Summarizes the work of the author and his graduate
students who have published over 80 refereed journal articles on the subject in
the past few years Advanced designs reported by various other prestigious antenna
designers are incorporated as well
Limits to Privatization Marianne Beisheim 2012 Limits to Privatization is the
first thorough audit of privatizations from around the world. It outlines the
historical emergence of globalization and liberalization, and from analyses of
over 50 case studies of best- and worst-case experiences of privatization, it
provides guidance for policy and action that will restore and maintain the right
balance between the powers and responsibilities of the state, the private sector
and the increasingly important role of civil society.The result is a book of major
importance that challenges one of the orthodoxies of our day and provides a
benchmark for future debate.
The Jefferson Manual for Neurocritical Care Jack I. Jallo 2021-01-06 The
quintessential reference for bedside medical management of neurocritical care
patients Medical management of patients in the neurocritical care unit (NCCU)
often spells the difference between life or death and return to normal function or
a lifetime disability. As such, it is vital that patients with life-threatening
neurological and neurosurgical illnesses receive prompt diagnosis and rapid
interventions in the NCCU. The Jefferson Manual for Neurocritical Care by renowned
neurosurgeon Jack I. Jallo, neurointensive care physician Jacqueline S. Urtecho,
and distinguished colleagues is a high-yield pocket resource ideal for the bedside
care of patients with serious, life-altering diseases. Nineteen concise chapters
encompass cerebrovascular, neuromuscular, oncologic, and traumatic conditions, as
well as core clinical topics applicable to the care of neurocritical patients. Key
Highlights Evidence-based management strategies created at Thomas Jefferson
University's Vickie and Jack Farber Institute for Neuroscience presented in
reader-friendly algorithms, pictures, and charts General chapters cover brain
death, sodium dysregulation, nutrition, sedation, pain management,
neuromonitoring, and ventilation strategies Disease-specific chapters featuring
succinct, bulleted format include epidemiology, causes, diagnostic tests,
treatment options, symptoms, common clinical presentation, risk factors,
differential diagnoses, and more This manual is an indispensable resource for
neurocritical care residents and fellows, NCCU nurses, nurse practitioners,
physician assistants, general intensive care physicians, and neurointensivists.
C-XSC Rudi Klatte 2012-12-06 C-XSC is a tool for the development of numerical
algorithms delivering highly accurate and automatically verified results. It
provides a large number of predefined numerical data types and operators. These
types are implemented as C++ classes. Thus, C-XSC allows high-level programming of
numerical applications in C and C++. The most important features of C-XSC are:
real, complex, interval, and complex interval arithmetic; dynamic vectors and
matrices; subarrays of vectors and matrices; dotprecision data types, predefined
arithmetic operators with maximum accuracy; standard functions of high accuracy;
multiple precision arithmetic and standard functions; rounding control for I/O
data; error handling, and library of problem solving routines with automatic
result verification. Thus, C-XSC makes the computer more powerful concerning the
arithmetic. C-XSC is immediately usable by C programmers, easy to learn, userextendable, and may also be combined with other tools. The book can be used as a
textbook and as a reference manual. It consists of an introduction to advanced
computer arithmetic, a chapter describing the programming languages C and C++, the
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major chapter "C-XSC Reference", sample programs, and indices.
The Saxons in England John Mitchell Kemble 1849
How to Pass OSCP Series: Windows Privilege Escalation Step-By-Step Guide Alan Wang
2020-11-13 This book is the first of a series of How To Pass OSCP books and focus
on techniques used in Windows Privilege Escalation. This is a step-by-step guide
that walks you through the whole process of how to escalate privilege in Windows
environment using many common techniques. We start by gathering as much
information about the target as possible either manually or using automated
scripts. Next, we search for misconfigured services or scheduled tasks,
insufficient file permission on binaries or services, vulnerable kernel,
vulnerable software running with high privileges, sensitive information stored on
local files, credential saved in the memory, registry settings that always elevate
privileges before executing a binary, hard-coded credential contained in the
application configuration files, and many more. Table of Contents Introduction
Section One: Windows Configuration Chapter 1: AlwaysInstallElevated Section Two:
Domain Controller Chapter 2: Zerologon Section Three: Windows Service Chapter 3:
Service - Insecure File Permission Chapter 4: Service - Unquoted Path Chapter 5:
Service - Bin Path Chapter 6: Service - Registry Chapter 7: Service - DLL
Hijacking Section Four: Scheduled Tasks Chapter 8: Scheduled Tasks Section Five:
Windows Registry Chapter 9: Autorun Chapter 10: Startup Applications Section Six:
Windows Kernel Chapter 11: Kernel - EternalBlue Chapter 12: Kernel - MS15-051
Chapter 13: Kernel - MS14-058 Section Seven: Potato Exploits Chapter 14: Juicy
Potato Chapter 15: Rogue Potato Section Eight: Password Mining Chapter 16:
Password Mining - Memory Chapter 17: Password Mining - Registry Chapter 18:
Password Mining - SiteList Chapter 19: Password Mining - Unattended Chapter 20:
Password Mining - Web.config Section Nine: UAC Bypass Chapter 21: User Account
Control Bypass For more information, please visit http://www.howtopassoscp.com/.
Space-Time Reference Systems Michael Soffel 2012-10-18 The high accuracy of modern
astronomical spatial-temporal reference systems has made them considerably
complex. This book offers a comprehensive overview of such systems. It begins with
a discussion of ‘The Problem of Time’, including recent developments in the art of
clock making (e.g., optical clocks) and various time scales. The authors address
the definitions and realization of spatial coordinates by reference to remote
celestial objects such as quasars. After an extensive treatment of classical
equinox-based coordinates, new paradigms for setting up a celestial reference
system are introduced that no longer refer to the translational and rotational
motion of the Earth. The role of relativity in the definition and realization of
such systems is clarified. The topics presented in this book are complemented by
exercises (with solutions). The authors offer a series of files, written in Maple,
a standard computer algebra system, to help readers get a feel for the various
models and orders of magnitude. Beyond astrometry, the main fields of application
of high-precision astronomical spatial-temporal reference systems and frames are
navigation (GPS, interplanetary spacecraft navigation) and global geodynamics,
which provide a high-precision Celestial Reference System and its link to any
terrestrial spatial-temporal reference system. Mankind’s urgent environmental
questions can only be answered in the context of appropriate reference systems in
which both aspects, space and time, are realized with a sufficiently high level of
accuracy. This book addresses all those interested in high-precision reference
systems and the various techniques (GPS, Very Long Baseline Interferometry,
Satellite Laser Ranging, Lunar Laser Ranging) necessary for their realization,
including the production and dissemination of time signals.
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German books in print 1995
Linux TCP/IP Network Administration Scott Mann 2001 A thorough guide to Linux
TCP/IP network adminstration examines the major flavors of Linux; covers routing,
file management, directory services, e-mail, security, and internetworking with
Samba; and provides implementation examples, troubleshooting tips, and much more.
Original. (Advanced).
Computers and Translation H. L. Somers 2003-01-01 Designed for translators and
other professional linguists, this work attempts to clarify, explain and exemplify
the impact that computers have had and are having on their profession. The book
concerns machine translation, computer-aided translation and the future of
translation and the computer.
Neuro-Ophthalmology Illustrated Valerie Biousse 2011-01-01 Praise for this
book:[Five stars] Provid[es] succinct and easy to understand information with
excellent illustrations...the wealth of color illustrations [are] invaluable to
students learning about these disorders.--Doody's ReviewWith nearly 900
illustrations and the combined 40-year experience of the authors, NeuroOphthalmology Illustrated serves as an atlas and a source of concise clinical
information on the entire field. From anatomy and pathophysiology to diagnosis and
management, the book provides a unique approach to thinking about, assessing, and
treating neuro-ophthalmic disorders. It offers a how-to on performing the
essential examination, and covers disorders of the visual afferent system, the
pupil, ocular motor efferent systems, and the orbit and lid. The authors also
point out the important neuro-ophthalmologic manifestations associated with common
neurologic and systemic disorders.Highlights: Offers a basic introduction to
anatomy, physiology, and examination of the eye for neurology students Teaches
brain anatomy and the fundamentals of neuro-imaging to ophthalmologists Provides
the coherent approach of two master teachers in the field Begins each chapter with
a quick outline of contents, and concludes with a comprehensive index Features a
handy examination chart and near card for easy reference A portable atlas, manual,
and study guide in one, Neuro-Ophthalmology Illustrated is perfect for residents
preparing for board examinations in ophthalmology, neurology and neurosurgery.
Practitioners and instructors of neuro-ophthalmology will also find this highly
visual pocketbook a useful reference in their practice and classroom.
BiCMOS Technology and Applications Antonio R. Alvarez 2013-03-09 The topic of
bipolar compatible CMOS (BiCMOS) is a fascinating one and of ever-growing
practical importance. The "technology pendulum" has swung from the two extremes of
preeminence of bipolar in the 1950s and 60s to the apparent endless horizons for
VLSI NMOS technology during the 1970s and 80s. Yet starting in the 1980s
severallimits were clouding the horizon for pure NMOS technology. CMOS reemerged
as a· viable high density, high performance technology. Similarly by the mid 1980s
scaled bipolar devices had not only demonstrated new high speed records, but early
versions of mixed bipolar/CMOS technology were being produced. Hence the paradigm
of either high density . Q[ high speed was metamorphasizing into an opportunity
for both speed and density via a BiCMOS approach. Now as we approach the 1990s
there have been a number of practical demonstrations of BiCMOS both for memory and
logic applications and I expect the trend to escalate over the next decade. This
book makes a timely contribution to the field of BiCMOS technology and circuit
development. The evolution is now indeed rapid so that it is difficult to make
such a book exhaustive of current developments. Probably equally difficult is the
fact that the new technology opens a range of novel circuit opportunities that are
as yet only formative in their development. Given these obstacles it is a
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herculean task to try to assemble a book on BiCMOS.
Medieval Illustrations Dover Publications Inc 2001-01-01 Richly detailed treasury
of 424 black-and-white, royalty-free designs and illustrations, presented in
diverse styles and sizes, depict human figures and walled cities, fanciful beasts
and creatures of the sea and air, turreted castles, heraldic designs, knights in
armor, letters of the alphabet enhanced with floral and foliated motifs, and much
more.
Tom Clancy's Net Force Tom Clancy 2001 When a group of terrorists who call
themselves "CyberNation," and consider themselves an independent virtual country,
seize control of the net and bring down the world's computers, the Net Force
springs into action.
The Illustrator 7 Wow! Book Sharon Steuer 1998 An updated edition includes timesaving techniques and tips for users of Adobe Illustrator 7, exploring the
software's basic tools and latest features with full-color examples and samples
from leading Illustrator artists and designers. Original. (All Users).
Decisions of the Commissioner of Patents 1871
Production Factor Mathematics Martin Grötschel 2010-08-05 Mathematics as a
production factor or driving force for innovation? Those, who want to know and
understand why mathematics is deeply involved in the design of products, the
layout of production processes and supply chains will find this book an
indispensable and rich source. Describing the interplay between mathematical and
engineering sciences the book focusses on questions like How can mathematics
improve to the improvement of technological processes and products? What is
happening already? Where are the deficits? What can we expect for the future? 19
articles written by mixed teams of authors of engineering, industry and
mathematics offer a fascinating insight of the interaction between mathematics and
engineering.
Deutsche Nationalbibliographie und Bibliographie der im Ausland erschienenen
deutschsprachigen Veröffentlichungen 1996
Mass Spectrometry Jürgen H Gross 2006-04-05 Mass Spectrometry is an ideal textbook
for students and professionals as well as newcomers to the field. Starting from
the very first principles of gas-phase ion chemistry and isotopic properties, the
textbook takes the reader through the design of mass analyzers and ionization
methods all the way to mass spectral interpretation and coupling techniques. Stepby-step, the reader learns how mass spectrometry works and what it can do. The
book comprises a balanced mixture of practice-oriented information and theoretical
background. It features a clear layout and a wealth of high-quality figures.
Exercises and solutions are located on the Springer Global Web.
High Integrity Software John Gilbert Presslie Barnes 2003 This book provides an
accessible introduction to the SPARK programming language. Updated 'classic' that
covers all of the new features of SPARK, including Object Oriented Programming.
The only book on the market that covers this important and robust programming
language. CD-ROM contains the main SPARK tools and additional manuals giving all
the information needed to use SPARK in practice. Technology: The SPARK language is
aimed at writing reliable software that combines simplicity and rigour within a
practical framework. Because of this, many safety-critical, high integrity systems
are developed using SPARK. User Level: Intermediate Audience: Software engineers,
programmers, technical leaders, software managers. Engineering companies in fields
such as avionics, railroads, medical instrumentation and automobiles. Academics
giving MSc courses in Safety Critical Systems Engineering, System Safety
Engineering, Software Engineering. Author Biography: John Barnes is a veteran of
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the computing industry. In 1977 he designed and implemented the RTL/2 programming
language and was an original member of the ADA programming language design team.
He was founder and MD of Alsys Ltd from 1985 to 1991. Currently self employed,
John is the author of 'Programming in ADA' which has sold 150000 copies and been
translated into 6 languages.
Handbook of Microstrip Antennas J[ames] R[oderick] James 1989 The book reviews
developments in the following fields:circular microstrip antennas; microstrip
patch antennas; circular polarisation and bandwidth; microstrip dipoles;
multilayer and parasitic configurations; wideband flat dipole and short-circuit
microstrip patch elements and arrays; numerical analysis; multiport network
approach; transmission-line model; rectangular microstrip antennas; low-cost
printed antennas; printed phased-array antennas; circularly polarised antenna
arrays; microstrip antenna feeds; substrate technology; computer-aided design of
microstrip and triplate circuits; resonant microstrip antenna elements and arrays
for aerospace applications; mobile and satellite systems; conical conformal
microstrip tracking antenna; and microstrip field diagnostics.
Environmental Information Systems Oliver Günther 2013-03-09 Environmental
information systems (EIS) are concerned with the management of data about the
soil, the water, the air, and the species in the world around us. This first
textbook on the topic gives a conceptual framework for EIS by structuring the data
flow into 4 phases: data capture, storage, analysis, and metadata management. This
flow corresponds to a complex aggregation process gradually transforming the
incoming raw data into concise documents suitable for high-level decision support.
All relevant concepts are covered, including statistical classification, data
fusion, uncertainty management, knowledge based systems, GIS, spatial databases,
multidimensional access methods, object-oriented databases, simulation models, and
Internet-based information management. Several case studies present EIS in
practice.
Cerebral Ischemia Werner Hacke 2012-12-06 Despite a worldwide reduction in its
incidence, stroke remains one of the most common diseases generally and the most
important cause of premature and persistent disability in the industrialized
countries. The most frequent cause of stroke is a localized disturbance of
cerebral circulation, i.e., cerebral ischemia. Less common are spon taneous
intracerebral and subarachnoid hemorrhages and sinus ve nous thromboses. The
introduction of new diagnostic procedures such as cranial computed tomography,
magnetic resonance imaging, digi tal subtraction radiologic techniques, and
various ultrasound tech niques has led to impressive advances in the diagnosis of
stroke. Through the planned application of these techniques, it is even possible
to identify the pathogenetic mechanisms underlying focal cerebral ischemia in
humans. However, these diagnostic advances have made the gap between diagnostic
accuracy and therapeutic implications even greater than before. This fact can be
easily explained. In the past, therapeutic studies had to be based on the symptoms
and temporal aspects of stroke; it was impossible for early investigations to
consider the various pathogeneses of cerebral ischemia. Inevitably, stroke
patients were treated as suffering from a uniform disease.
Anglia Sacra Henry Wharton 1691
Digital Audio Signal Processing Udo Zölzer 2008-07-31 A fully updated second
edition of the excellent Digital Audio Signal Processing Well established in the
consumer electronics industry, Digital Audio Signal Processing (DASP) techniques
are used in audio CD, computer music and multi-media components. In addition, the
applications afforded by this versatile technology now range from real-time signal
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processing to room simulation. Digital Audio Signal Processing, Second Edition
covers the latest signal processing algorithms for audio processing. Every chapter
has been completely revised with an easy to understand introduction into the
basics and exercises have been included for self testing. Additional Matlab files
and Java Applets have been provided on an accompanying website, which support the
book by easy to access application examples. Key features include: A thoroughly
updated and revised second edition of the popular Digital Audio Signal Processing,
a comprehensive coverage of the topic as whole Provides basic principles and
fundamentals for Quantization, Filters, Dynamic Range Control, Room Simulation,
Sampling Rate Conversion, and Audio Coding Includes detailed accounts of studio
technology, digital transmission systems, storage media and audio components for
home entertainment Contains precise algorithm description and applications
Provides a full account of the techniques of DASP showing their theoretical
foundations and practical solutions Includes updated computer-based exercises, an
accompanying website, and features Web-based Interactive JAVA-Applets for audio
processing This essential guide to digital audio signal processing will serve as
an invaluable reference to audio engineering professionals, R&D engineers,
researchers in consumer electronics industries and academia, and Hardware and
Software developers in IT companies. Advanced students studying multi-media
courses will also find this guide of interest.
Automotive Ethernet Kirsten Matheus 2015 Learn how automotive Ethernet is
revolutionizing in-car networking from the experts at the core of its development.
Providing an in-depth account of automotive Ethernet, from its background and
development, to its future prospects, this book is ideal for industry
professionals and academics alike.
Guide to Ambient Intelligence in the IoT Environment Zaigham Mahmood 2019-01-01
Ambient intelligence (AmI) is an element of pervasive computing that brings
smartness to living and business environments to make them more sensitive,
adaptive, autonomous and personalized to human needs. It refers to intelligent
interfaces that recognise human presence and preferences, and adjust smart
environments to suit their immediate needs and requirements. The key factor is the
presence of intelligence and decision-making capabilities in IoT environments. The
underlying technologies include pervasive computing, ubiquitous communication,
seamless connectivity of smart devices, sensor networks, artificial intelligence
(AI), machine learning (ML) and context-aware human-computer interaction (HCI).
AmI applications and scenarios include smart homes, autonomous self-driving
vehicles, healthcare systems, smart roads, the industry sector, smart facilities
management, the education sector, emergency services, and many more. The
advantages of AmI in the IoT environment are extensive. However, as for any new
technological paradigm, there are also many open issues and limitations. This book
discusses the AmI element of the IoT and the relevant principles, frameworks, and
technologies in particular, as well as the benefits and inherent limitations. It
reviews the state of the art of current developments relating to smart spaces and
AmI-based IoT environments. Written by leading international researchers and
practitioners, the majority of the contributions focus on device connectivity,
pervasive computing and context modelling (including communication, security,
interoperability, scalability, and adaptability). The book presents cutting-edge
research, current trends, and case studies, as well as suggestions to further our
understanding and the development and enhancement of the AmI-IoT vision.
EMC Analysis Methods and Computational Models Frederick M. Tesche 1996-12-26
Describes and illustrates various modeling techniques which are applicable to the
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area of EMC and includes material previously available only in international
reports or other hard-to-obtain references. Electromagnetic topology, lumpedparameter circuit models, the radiation process, scalar diffraction theory for
apertures, transmission line modeling, and models for shielding are among the
topics discussed. The accompanying disk contains four programs based on the models
developed in the text and can be used to calculate diverse transmission line
responses.
Microstrip Antennas David M. Pozar 1995-05-15 "This anthology combines 15 years of
microstrip antenna technology research into one significant volume and includes a
special introductory tutorial by the co-editors. Covering theory, design and
modeling techniques and methods, this source book is an excellent reference tool
for engineers who want to become more familiar with microstrip antennas and
microwave systems. Proven antenna designs, novel solutions to practical design
problemsand relevant papers describing the theory of operation and analysis of
microstrip antennas are contained within this convenient reference."
Microsoft Encyclopedia of Networking Mitch Tulloch 2002 Tulloch provides A-Z
detail about Microsoft networking technologies with the accuracy and expertise of
those who know these products best-Microsoft itself. Along with critical coverage
of Microsoft Windows NT(r) and BackOffice(r) resources, this reference also
enumerates third-party products and general networking terminology-providing
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comprehensive network-related information for all IT professionals.
Disorders of Voluntary Muscle George Karpati 2010-01-21 This major new edition
fulfils the need for a single-volume, up-to-date information resource on the
etiology, pathogenesis, diagnosis and treatment of diseases of skeletal muscles,
including the muscular dystrophies, mitochondrial myopathies, metabolic
myopathies, ion channel disorders, and dysimmune myopathies. As background to the
clinical coverage, relevant information on advances in molecular and developmental
biology, immunopathology, mitochondrial biology, ion-channel dynamics, cell
membrane and signal transduction science, and imaging technology is summarized.
Combining essential new knowledge with the fundamentals of history-taking and
clinical examination, this extensively illustrated book will continue to be the
mainstay for practising physicians and biomedical scientists concerned with muscle
disease. Regular updates on the clinical and basic science aspects of muscle
disease - written mainly by rising stars of myology - will be published on an
accompanying website.
Vertigo and Dizziness Thomas Brandt 2007-06-24 Short and concise, clinicallyoriented book with special emphasis on treatments: drug, physical, operative or
psychotherapeutic An overview of the most important syndromes, each with
explanatory clinical descriptions and illustrations makes it an easy-to-use
reference
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